MANX HARRIERS TRACK AND FIELD LEAGUE 2022 – SPONSORED BY COWLEY GROVES

of volunteers and officials, however, not enough to put the evenings on. It is that time of year again and our Track and Field league is just about to start. But we need your help. We have an excellent dedicated core

suits you best plus a second choice, along with a contact number or email address and the athlete's name. Below are the dates; it would be greatly appreciated if you would assist at at least one meeting. Please put your name alongside the date that to time we need at least 20 parents to help at each meeting. You will be working alongside qualified judges who will be able to guide you. This year we need to ask all participating families to help on at least one evening over the season. To enable the meeting to run smoothly and

Thank you for your time and good luck everyone.

Please return this form when you sign on for the Track and Field League. Thank you,

Tracey Bell
Volunteer Co-ordinator
Telephone 432133
E-mail tbell@wm.im